
Nobody knows Crown Isle like we do!

 CrownIsle.com

CROWN ISLE COMMUNITY NEWS                  APRIL 2020

Prime Rib
is Back!

TAKE OUT MENU

STAY IN THE LOOP WITH THE DIGITAL BIRDIE >> Email creative@crownisle.ca

Safe Space
GOLFING
While Protecting 
Our Team & Guests

RESORT & 
COMMUNITY 
CHANGES
Adapting to a new reality



15% OFF 
ALL CALL AHEAD 
PICK-UP ORDERS

      Easter Dinner 
    TAKE OUT

SUN, APRIL 12

Menu at crownisle.com
Please order by Saturday noon.

Take Out Menu
+ WINE & BEER

250-703-5088
TUES - SUN  |  11 - 7

View menu at
crownisle.com/dining

FRIDAY AND 
SATURDAY ONLY 
(while quantities last)

Uniquely seasoned and slow-
roasted, Crown Isle's Prime Rib 
dinner is served with Yorkshire 
pudding, roasted potatoes, 
seasonal vegetables, rich red wine 
au jus, horseradish

8oz   31  |  10oz   37
12oz   43

Prime Rib
Take Out

I hope all of you are 
doing well. As I am sure 
you are all aware, we 
are in unprecedented 

time during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

You may have noticed something 
missing from this month's edition of the 
Birdie - our calendar of events. We are 
following the guidelines and 
recommendations of health authorities 
and have cancelled all of our scheduled 
events until early May, and we will 
continue to review this schedule as 

Resort 
Update
WITH 
BILL KELLY, 
GENERAL 
MANAGER

information about the pandemic is 
released. 

We all know this is a temporary situation, 
but unfortunately none of us know when 
this temporary situation will come to an 
end. In the time being, we will do our 
best to keep our community educated on 
what we are doing at the resort and any 
changes that may happen. We look 
forward to hosting and continuing to 
build relationships with our community 
in the future.

COMING SOON

Hello 
everyone,

Please respect social distancing at the Resort.

Learn what we’re doing at the Resort to keep our team 

and our guests safe: crownisle.com/covid-19



PRO SHOP:
• Pro Shop open 7:30am – 5:30pm; please check in by knocking on the window

• Tee times can be booked at crownisle.com or by calling 250-703-5029

• Memberships can be purchased or renewed online or in the Pro Shop 
 during opening hours. Credit schedule on our website to accommodate 
 any closure of the course due to COVID-19.

• Social members are encouraged to charge their green fee to their account 
 to limit contact with Pro Shop staff

• Power carts and pull carts are no longer available for rent

• All members must use their own personal carts unless domiciled together 
 (spouses/family)

• All on course washrooms will receive additional cleaning on an increased 
 schedule

• Pro Shop coffee service suspended until further notice

• Pro Shop doors will be wiped down regularly by staff

• All cash transactions temporarily suspended.  Members and guests can pay by 
 Credit Card, Debit Card, Account Charge, or Hotel Room Charge; Debit machine 
 will be wiped down a�er each transaction

• Starter to have regular updates of golfers checking in at 1st or 10th tee

ON THE COURSE:

• Members who have club storage will have to get their own clubs

• Driving range and practice greens are closed 

• If you are a member or guest who does not need to pay
 any fees pay for any merchandise, please bypass the 
 golf shop; check in through email or with the 
starter

• Please leave the flag in

• We have removed all touch points from the 
golf 
 course such as ball washers, towels and 
bunker 
 rakes. Bunkers to be played as Ground Under 
 Repair.

• Golf holes are inverted, eliminating the need to 
 for golfers to touch the cup line or flag stick as 

Social Distancing 
on the Golf Course

PLAY OPEN FOR MEMBERS ONLY

Spring is upon us, the weather is warming up, the birds are chirping and golfers are 
eager to take advantage of the weather. At this time, our golf course is open to 
Members only. We will continue to follow the recommendations and guidelines set 
out by health authorities to ensure the safety of our team and members while 
providing our members a safe and healthy outlet during these troubled times.

The situation is continually evolving, but we have undertaken the following 
measures for golfers on our course and in the shop:

ENJOY OUR COURSE
BUT STAY APART

AVOID CROWDS
MAINTAIN 1 -2 METRE DISTANCE

(APPROX. 6 FEET)

2M

CrownIsle.com

A 2020 
Membership 
for every 
player.

A 2020 
Membership 
for every 
player.

A 2020 
Membership 
for every 
player.

▷  FULL ANNUAL

▷  ANNUAL LIMITED

▷  MILITARY/FIRST 
      RESPONDERS

▷  TWILIGHT PASS

▷  3 INTERMEDIATE 
      LEVELS

▷  JUNIOR MEMBERSHIP

▷  SOCIAL MEMBERSHIP

▷  CORPORATE CARDS

2021 CREDITS FOR ANY 
COVID-19 CLOSURES

VIEW AND PURCHASE ONLINE

Please respect 
golfers on the course 

NO JOGGERS, WALKERS OR 
CYCLISTS ON THE COURSE PLEASE



 CrownIsle.com
TF 888-338-8439   |   250-703-5000

CrownMansion.com

OUR TEAM
You have questions - 
we have the answers!

Jason Andrew
DIRECTOR OF REAL ESTATE

jandrew@crownisle.ca

Jayson Welsh, VP OF CONSTRUCTION

jwelsh@crownisle.ca

Bill Kelly, GENERAL MANAGER

bkelly@crownisle.ca

Bren Coe, ACCOUNTING MANAGER

bcoe@crownisle.ca

Rod Prieto, DIRECTOR OF GOLF

rprieto@crownisle.ca

Colin Stairs
GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT

cstairs@crownisle.ca

Daniel O’Donnell
FOOD & BEVERAGE MANAGER

dodonnell@crownisle.ca

Dawn Sheppard,
RESTAURANT OPERATIONS MANAGER

dsheppard@crownisle.ca

Nobody knows Crown Isle like we do!

As I know you are all aware, the COVID-19 
crisis is an unprecedented and difficult 
time for all of us.  We understand there is 
uncertainty and changes every hour, 
every day.  Our priority above all else is 
the health, safety and wellbeing of our 
Team, our Members and our Community 
and its residents. Crown Isle Resort & 
Golf Community is following the 
recommendations and guidelines of the 
regional public health experts and the 
National Golf Course Owners 
Association. We are taking every 
precaution to provide a safe 
environment for our team members and 
trades people while keeping as many as 
possible employed and working to 
provide for their families. See 
crownisle.com/covid-19 for full details.

If you have been out for daily walks and 
some sunshine, you will notice that most 
construction sites are still progressing 
only with less trades on site at one time 
and while also using social 
distancing.  We have asked our 
building partners to follow all 
protocols laid out by Health 
Authorities and WorkSafe BC.  

Internally we continue to work 
on preliminary plans and 
approvals on several new 
development areas with our 
engineers plus local staff at the 
City of Courtenay.  We are 
currently working on four different areas:  
The Lannan area behind Britannia Place 
and Corinthia Estates; Majestic Drive 
between holes 8, 9 & 10; the next two 
phases of The RISE; and the property 
behind Hampton Gate between holes 14 
& 15.  West Urban Developments has also 
started construction on their project 
behind Galaxy Motors which will bring 
town homes and apartments to the area 

including some much-needed rental 
properties.  www.westurban.ca

Even with all that is going on, there 
continues to be some sales activity 
within the community as potential 
purchasers and local residents still look 
to plan for the future beyond today’s 
circumstances.  Bert & Melissa with 
Crown Isle Realty have still been showing 
properties following new protocols laid 
out for realtors. 

This is usually the part where I mention 
that trailers, RVs and boats cannot be 
stored on driveways for more than four 
days and need to be stored off-site 
following many of our residents coming 
home from the south or organizing for 
warm weather recreation.  Given that it is 
important to note residents that have 
returned to Canada from oversees or the 
United States a�er the date of March 
12th MUST follow the 14-day 

self-isolation protocol set 
out by the Provincial 
Health Officer, please have 
some patience with your 
neighbors that may be 
following this protocol 
and are waiting till the 
period ends before 
removing there trailer or 
RV (Sorry boat owners – no 
exception).  

These are trying times but we will get 
through this.  For more information 
regarding what is coming up, 
landscaping changes or building scheme 
issues or just to follow-up a good rumor 
within the Community, please email me 
directly at jandrew@crownisle.com.  
Please stay safe until our paths cross 
again.  

Crown Isle is 

following the 

recommendations 

and guidelines of 

the regional 

public health 

experts...

Community 
Update

WITH 
JASON ANDREW, 

DIRECTOR OF 
REAL ESTATE

RESORT BONUS COUPONS
from the 2019 

12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS

have been extended 
until June 30, 2020.

Further extensions will be evaluated if 
needed as the COVID-19 situation continues.

Ring the Bells 
WITH YOUR COMMUNITY 

AT 7:00 PM EACH EVENING

For Healthcare Workers 
and First Responders


